
 
 
Dated: 23RD September, 2024  
 
 
To,  
The Deputy General Manager,  
Department of Corporate Services,  
BSE LIMITED  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Mumbai— 400001 
 
SUB.: INTIMATION REGARDING REQUEST FOR ISSUANCE OF DUPLICATE SHARE CERTIFICATE DUE TO 
LOSS OF SHARE CERTIFICATES UNDER REGULATION 39(3) OF SEBI (LODR), REGULATIONS, 2015 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform that the Share Transfer Agent of our Company M/s. 
Skyline Financial Services Private Limited has received request letter from the following Shareholder for issuance of 
duplicate share certificate in lieu of the Original Share Certificate which have been reported as misplaced and not 
traceable by the Shareholder. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 this is to inform your good offices that 
information, regarding request for issuance of duplicate share certificate due to loss of following Share Certificate, 
has been received from the Share Transfer Agent of our Company i.e. M/s. Skyline Financial Services Private Limited 
on 23rd  September 2024. 
 

Folio No. Name of Shareholder Certificate  No. No. of Shares Distinctive No. 
S0000243 SARAS CHOUDHARY 0002794-00027978 500 5027501-5028000 

 

Kindly note that the Share Transfer Agent of the Company is in process for Issuance of Duplicate Share Certificate 
subject to the verification of the documents and compliance of the required formalities. We request you to take the 
above information on record. 
 
Thanking you. 

For RICH UNIVERSE NETWORK LIMITED 

 

Shashwat Agarwal 
Managing Director 
(DIN:00122799) 
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